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OSSEO-MAPLE GROVE ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION

SECRETARY’S REPORT

November 17. 2009
Call to Order:
The meeting was called to order by Tim Murphy, President, at 7:05 p.m. 

Attending:
Paul Sperl, Chris Sullivan, Steve Kaitz, Curt Barker,  Marci Sadler, Gary Fena , Don Myhre,  Ward Wallner, Steve Larson and Tim Murphy

Open Forum:   Trent Seimen from "Splay Back" an on line sports video company.     Presented the board with a fund raising opportunity. Splay Back hosts video's of your kids and their teams.  Parents and friends can view video's and can give money directly to the player.  Further discussion under New Business.  
Secretary’s Report:  Minutes for the month of October, 2009 meeting were submitted by Steve Larson  for board review and approval.




Motion to approve Secretary’s Report was made by Paul Sperl 




Seconded by Marci Sadler




Motion was voice approved unanimously.

Treasurers Report:  Treasurer presented financial activity for October.  




Motion to approve Treasurer’s Report was made by Gary Fena



Seconded by Marci Sadler



Motion was voice approved unanimously.

Director’s Reports:

Jr. House Baseball – No Director
Sr House Baseball – No Report
Jr Traveling Baseball – Not Present
Sr Traveling Baseball – No report
House FP – No Report

Traveling Fastpitch – Seeking Coach applications for 10U and 12U teams.  16U team will play in the Colorado Sparkler Tournament.  Marci will be stepping down as Traveling Fastpitch Director as soon as a replacement can be found.
IT Director -  On-Line registration ready to open. The 2010 OMGAA Silent Auction will be available on line as well as at the 2010 Golf Event.  Don is preparing a “Facebook” page for OMGAA.
Fund Raising Director – No Report
Equipment Director – All summer and fall ball baseball equipment has been returned.

VP – No Report

President  – No Report
OLD BUSINESS:

1) Marci delivered funds made from the “Pink T-Shirts” sales, in the amount of $337.50.  The funds will be donated to Pay It Forward.
NEW BUSINESS:

1) Directors present signed Copies of the Conflict of Interest.

2) SplatBack Fundraising offer was discussed, No action was taken.

3) OMGAA received a “Community Volunteer Program” support check from Eco-Lab in the amount of $500.
Adjournment



Motion to adjourn was made by Don Myhre


Seconded by  Gary Fena.

Motion was approved by voice vote.

Meeting adjourned at  9:15 pm

Submitted by,

Steve Larson, Vice President for Mike Parenteau, OMGAA Secretary

Minutes are not considered official until approved by the Board at the next meeting.

Future Meetings: All meetings at the Maple Grove Community Center
